
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 

Pursuant to Sec. 7-394 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that 

copies of the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report and Federal and State Single Audit 

Reports for the Town of Glastonbury, CT for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2020 were filed 

in the Town Clerk’s Office on January 19, 2021 and are available for public inspection by 

contacting the Town Clerk’s Office at 860-652-7616. 

Dated at Glastonbury, CT this 21st day of January 2021. 

       Michelle Krampitz, CCTC 

       Town Clerk 
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